
Schwanewede / Hals Engineering 
9 Post Road Professional Engineering and Land Surveying 

Suite M11 (201) 337-0053 

Oakland, New Jersey 07436 Fax   (201) 337-0173 

E-Mail: staff@halsengineering.com 
 

APRIL 19, 2022 
 

NOTICE TO HOMEOWNERS 
 

TO: RESIDENTS 
 

RE:    2021 RESURFACING PROJECT 
 

Phase 1 – Curbing and Aprons 
Beginning 4/4/22 
 

 Phase 2 – Milling and Paving 
Date to be determined 

Colonial Road  Colonial Road Miedema Place 
Fairview Avenue  Fairview Avenue Witte Drive 
Butternut Avenue  Butternut Avenue Englishman Drive 

 

FROM: DAVE HALS – BOROUGH ENGINEER 
 

 
 

 

ON OR ABOUT MONDAY, APRIL 25, 2022 (WEATHER PERMITTING) 
CONSTRUCTION WILL START ON FAIRVIEW AVENUE AND BUTTERNUT AVENUE. 
THE FIRST PHASE OF THE PROJECT WILL INCLUDE THE CONSTRUCTION OF 
NEW CONCRETE CURBS. 

IF NEW CURBING IS BEING CONSTRUCTED ACROSS YOUR DRIVEWAY, YOU 
WILL NOT BE PERMITTED TO USE YOUR DRIVEWAY FOR THREE (3) DAYS TO 
ALLOW THE CONCRETE TO HARDEN. THE CONTRACTOR OR BOROUGH 
INSPECTOR WILL NOTIFY YOU PRIOR TO YOUR DRIVEWAY BEING REPLACED. 

YOU MAY PARK ON THE STREET OVERNIGHT PROVIDED YOU NOTIFY THE 
MIDLAND PARK POLICE DEPARTMENT. 

THE SECOND PHASE OF THE PROJECT WILL BE THE MILLING AND 
RESURFACING OF THE STREETS. A SECOND NOTICE WILL BE DELIVERED PRIOR 
TO THE START OF THE SECOND PHASE. 

SHOULD YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CONTACT GARY CALLAHAN 
FROM MY OFFICE AT 201-410-9556 

 
cc: Wendy Martin, Borough Administrator & Clerk 

Michael Powderly, Police Chief 
Matt Tauber, DPW 

 

 

mailto:staff@halsengineering.com

